CALDICOT TOWN COUNCIL

               Minutes of Twinning Committee held at 5.30pm on Wednesday, 28th February 2018 
[bookmark: _GoBack]                                            at  Caldicot Town Council

               Present:  Cllrs P Stevens, Chairman, D Evans, RJ Higginson, M Stevens
                              [In Attendance: G McIntyre, Clerk, C Till]


1 Apologies

There were no apologies received.

2 Declarations of Interest

There were no declarations of interest.

3 Update from Caldicot School regarding Twinning

The Clerk advised that only one Sixth Form pupil was available to attend from Caldicot School. Due to examinations, the Head Boy and Head Girl would not be available to attend. 

Members discussed issues regarding the twinning visit and expressed that the suggested time to visit, between 6th and 30th April 2018 would be unsuitable.

Members expressed concern regarding the potential cost of the trip 

Twinning Committee recommended declining the invitation, on this occasion, with regret due to examinations but expressing that the Council would be interested in reconsidering at a later date.

4 Other – at discretion of Chair 

A member raised that the Town Council had not been involved in discussions with Morières-lès-Avignon for some time. 

Twinning Committee recommended writing to Joel Granier, Mayor of Morières-lès-Avignon and Msr John Francois, twinning association, to ascertain their position regarding Twinning.


Meeting Closed at 5.45pm




   






